

Dear MN;

Please get us all ready

for kindergarten.

Thanks

MN kids

All kids are eager to learn. Yet every year, half of Minnesota's children enter kindergarten not fully prepared. The governor and lawmakers have talked a lot about improving early childhood education. But, frankly, it's just not enough. Contact your elected leaders and tell them you want more than just talk – you want action. For more information visit www.ready4k.org. Speak up today, because **kids can't wait to learn**.

Contact the White Earth/Ogema School Success Team for local information on getting kids ready for school. 218-983-3285 ext. 1201 and 1407